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School 2 Newsletter 
Dear Parents, 
 
Distance Learning – message for our pupils 
The teachers and I miss you! Even though we cannot be together for a little while, we want to stay connected with 
you and your family. Most importantly, we want to support you with your learning at home.  You will continue to 
have maths, reading and writing during the morning and a range of subjects on the timetable for the afternoon – 
just try and do your best. 
 
This kind of school will feel different than a regular day, but we are doing our best to find ways to teach and 
challenge you from a distance. We know you are trying to be on time for the live group sessions with your teacher 
each day and you are doing very well the work set. 
 
Please remember that if you need any other help, do contact your teacher – they really want to help you with 
questions or explanations - just like they do when at school. 
Otherwise, thank you for your efforts and we cannot wait to get you back to the classroom! 
 
Distance Learning – message for parents 
Before I begin, I would like to thank parents for their support and understanding during this unusual time. 
We have now had 2 weeks of distance learning following the April holidays.  Our dedicated teachers have been 
and are making adjustments, where they can, to this new way of learning.  We are following a system similar to 
many other top UK independent and international schools that follow the English National Curriculum. 
This primarily consists of: 

• Live group sessions (there are live group sessions for every child for maths and English daily plus reading 
and Russian during the week) 

• Pre-recorded lesson inputs from the class teacher 
• Work / activities to complete following a class timetable 
• Afternoon consultancies available with the class teacher for individuals / small groups who need extra help 

 
Please remember that the class teacher wants to help.  Should you need further assistance, then please contact the 
class teacher in the first instance – this also applies if you would like your child to have additional time with the 
class teacher in the afternoon. 
Again, thank you for your continued support of the school. 
 
Russian Government Holidays 
Please be aware that the school will be closed on the following days due to Russian Government Holidays: 

• Friday 1st May 
• Monday 4th May 
• Tuesday 5th May 
• Monday 11th May 

 
Best regards, Mr Kelly 
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